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Alabama Power Company,'

600 North 18th Street
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham. Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 250-1000

/\|ahallla Power
. .,a. ,

December 27, 1984

Docket No. 50-348
Docket No. 50-364

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Enclosed in accordance with 10CFR50, Appendix E reouirements are
two copies of General Office Emeroency Implementino Procedure
G0-EIP-111. Also enclosed is a Document Transmittal Acknowledgment Form
which we reauest that you sign and return so that we may verify your
receipt of these documents in accordance with our document control
procedures. If you have any auestions, please advise.

Yours very truly,

NOW b ke%M

% C. H. Mudd, Jr.

CHMJ r:rgs

Enclosures: G0-ETP-111
Receipt Acknowledgment

xc: Mr. K. W. McCracken
Mr. C. H. Mudd, J r.
File A-27.9.1
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